
September 18, 2025, Girl Scouts working on their Democracy for 
Ambassadors badge visited the Courthouse & heard from 

representatives from the U.S. Attorney’s Office and also Judge Jon 
A. York and his law clerks. The Scouts learned the structure of the 

Federal Courts and how cases make it to the Supreme Court. They 
learned what type of cases are prosecuted and heard in civil court. 

Students were placed in different court staff roles in the Courtroom 
for them to experience first-hand what it’s like to be in a specific 

role during a live hearing. The U.S. Marshal’s Office also provided a 
tour with helpful information as to the ins and out of their agency. 
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